

D. Back, City Clerk S. Cleave, Deputy City Clerk K. O'Connell, Deputy City Clerk

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:

CHAIR & MEMBERS,

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

DATE: 2015 MARCH 13

FROM:

DEPUTY CITY CLERK

FILE: 02410-20

(Executive Committee)

SUBJECT: MUNICIPAL BROADBAND

ITEM D) COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED TO MARCH 05

Burnaby City Council, at the Open Council meeting held on 2015 March 09, received correspondence from Dave MacKinnon regarding the provision of municipal broadband.

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motion:

1. THAT this item of correspondence be REFERRED to staff for report to the Executive Committee.

Deputy City Clerk

SC:sl

Copied to:

Chief Information Officer